
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

On April 15, 2021, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) issued a 

certificate of public convenience and necessity to Washington 10 Storage Corporation 

(“Washington 10”) authorizing it to operate its storage facilities pursuant to Section 7 of the 

Natural Gas Act.  It is currently anticipated that Washington 10 will formally switch its 

jurisdictional status on or about August 1, 2021.  As a result, we are starting to initiate the process 

of converting our customers’ service agreements to the form service agreement that was filed with 

FERC.  In order to complete that process, we will need additional information from our customers 

and plan to start reaching out to your contract administrators in the coming weeks.  We appreciate 

your cooperation and continued support during this transition period.   

Thank you for continuing to be a valued customer of Washington 10. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steven Richman 

Director, Gas Storage 

        

 


